
AMERICAN INSTITUTE IN TAIWAN

1700 N. Moore Street

Suite 1700

Arlington. Virginia 22209

Tel: (703) 525-8474

Fax:(703)841-1385 March 18, 1996

Mr. James Wen-chung Chang

Deputy Representative

Taipei Economic and Cultural

Representative Office in the U.S.

4201 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20016

Dear Mr. Chang:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) presently has a

Rapid Prototyping System (RPS) Manual and RPS Executable

Software (PC version) on loan to the American Institute in

Taiwan for use by the Civil Aeronautics Administration (CAA) of

Taiwan under the enclosed Memorandum of Agreement NAT-I-845-5,

which expired on November 29, 1995.

This equipment is now surplus to the needs of the FAA and is

thus considered foreign excess property. The FAA, which is

authorized by law to donate foreign excess property which has no

commercial value, has declared its willingness to donate this

equipment for use by the CAA.

I request that you ascertain the CAA's willingness to accept

the property described above. Your signature below will certify

your acceptance on their behalf.

Sincerely,

' A

Richard Bock

deputy Managing Director
American Institute in Taiwan

Accept

James Wen-chung Chang

Dep~»iy Representative
Taipei Economic and Cu l\l:ui:<>.l

Representative Office: in the United States

Date: 2. ; 11A

Enclosure:

Memorandum of Agreement NAT-I-845-5


